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Work will include 

•	Rehabilitation of the R305
•	Design improvements
•	Enhancement to improve traffic 
flow and road safety

person-days of work will be 
created for local labour in the 
Hessequa local municipal area

of the contract value is expected 
to be spent on targeted contractor 
businesses in the Western Cape

The Department of Transport and Public Works is 
rehabilitating and making design improvements to 
the R305 between Stilbaai and the N2. 

PROJECT VALUE

R156 million
scheduled completion date 

March 2018

Up to 4 000 vehicles 
travel on this road every week
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The Department maintains and upgrades provincial roads. Please exercise caution during the 
construction period. Working towards a safer travelling experience BETTER TOGETHER.


